
Beavers are very plentiful in Oregon.  They need to be controlled because they multiply quickly and cause much damage.  They are 
rodents and we need to be allowed to  trap them
and move them so that they do less damage.  We live adjacent to the Snake River and beavers are a constant problem.  They block 
our canals and dam off waterways creating havoc with our irrigation.    They also cut down small trees which get caught in our power 
lines.   Beavers need to be able to be trapped and controlled as has been allowed for centuries.  
We only trap beavers because of deprivation purposes. Thank you for your time.


